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CIRCULAR

This is to bring to the notice of the students that in the wake of Holi Festival on

2l't March 2019 the students are strictly informed to adhere to the dignity,

decorum and decency in the celebration. Any kind of undesirable consumption

and play of DJ music is prohibited on the campus. Students are advised not to

enter school buildings, administrative building, canteen and shopping complex

for the celebrations. There shall not be any kind of damage or deface to the

university assets. Students need to be responsible in the Celebration of Colours

to represent harmony and solidarity among the fellow students.

Dean, Student Welfare


